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Patrick Bellefontaine has been awarded the Pulsifer-Horne Memorial Award for the 
Nova Scotia Prospector of the Year in recognition of his Shot Rock discovery. This 
award was established by the Prospectors Association of Nova Scotia to be awarded 
annually to a prospector who makes the best contribution to the prospecting industry 
in Nova Scotia in the preceding year. 

On behalf of the Board, staff, and shareholders of Northern Shield Resources, we 
congratulate Patrick on this well earned achievement! 


